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7 May: meeting of the Friends of Saint Angela: we had a reflection on Easter joy, then 

adoration, and refreshments on the balcony. 
   

   
 

 

 

 

After the meeting, we welcomed a family from Nantes, France. 

They were on holiday in Desenzano. The mother has been a 

teacher at “Blanche de Castille” for 30 years and knows many 

Ursulines in France. 

 

 
 

 

                          ****** 
 

 

7 May: nine members of the Community of Bratislava, after 

spending the night and the next morning with the Community of 

Capriolo, came to us at Le Grezze for the afternoon. They were on 

their way to Rome for the Holy Year and, as it turned out, for the 

election of the Pope! 

 

 

 

 



8 May: the tertians arrived at Le Grezze. They spent the day with us before returning to 

Brescia where they were staying at the Casa Sant’Angela. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Sr Patrizia accompanied them in Desenzano and in Brescia 

during their stay in the land of Saint Angela. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

 

16 May: we went to Capriolo to meet Sr Anna Rosa Porro and for a short visit to the community. 

 

****** 
 

 

17 May: in the morning, a group of temporary professed sisters, Ursulines of Verona, made a 

short visit to the Casa. 

 

 
 

****** 



24 May: Sr Mary McCormick and Sr Norma Raupple came with a group of Friends of Saint 

Angela from Youngstown, USA. They were on pilgrimage in the steps of Saint Angela and after 

Desenzano and Brescia, they left for Rome.  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 May: a group of sisters and laywomen, with Sr Angela Maria Antoni, president of the 

Federation of German speaking Ursulines, Sr Brigitte Werr and Sr Genoveva Klein, spent the 

morning visiting the house, sharing a picnic on the balcony and praying together in the chapel. 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

28 May: a group of 26 students and 3 teachers from the Saint 

Angela School in Königstein, Germany, came to visit the casa of 

Saint Angela. At the same time, the Community of the Generalate 

arrived. This gave Sr Mariangela the opportunity to speak to the 

students in German! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Community of the Generalate stayed three days at the Mericianum resting and visiting the 

places of Saint Angela. 

 

 
 

 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


